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NOTE BY THE SECRETARIAT 
 
 
By means of a letter dated 25 August 2010, the Embassy of the United Kingdom of Great Britain and 
Northern Ireland in Santiago, acting on behalf of the Governor of Bermuda, informed the Executive 
Secretary of the Economic Commission for Latin America and the Caribbean of its request that Bermuda 
be granted associate membership of the Commission and asked that this request be submitted to the 
Commission for its consideration.   
 
 The secretariat is accordingly transmitting herewith the text of this request to the members of the 
Commission for consideration and action at the thirty-fourth session. 
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